
 

 

SAFE ACTIVITIES AND SAFE 

ENVIRONMENTS FOR CHILDREN 
Monday 21st November at 5.30pm 

at the Karibu Education Centre 

7 Gresham Road, SW9 7PH 

 
Members of Lambeth Faith Communities who work or have 

contact with children and young people are very welcome to 

attend. This includes volunteers who provide services in places of 

worship and in faith-based organisations, religious leaders, staff 

and safeguarding leads. 

 

After a free vegetarian hot buffet, you will hear experts from 

national organisations give the most up to date advice, 

guidance, support and good practice examples to help you 

safeguard children and young people in your settings. You will 

hear about the Lambeth safeguarding agenda and key 

priorities, and about how the LSCB can help and support you 

practically.  

 

You will also have the opportunity to share your views and 

experience on how to better protect and safeguard children 

and young people across the borough. The LSCB is looking 

forward to hearing about your experience and needs and how 

the Board can better support you in the future. 

 

Please contact Vivienne White at Lambeth Safeguarding 

Children’s Board for any enquiries on 0207 926 7068 or 

vwhite@lambeth.gov.uk. 

 

Please register your interest with Vivienne by Wednesday 9th 

November. 
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